

File Number: 12/3592

10 September 2012

Mr Guy Hollister fyi-request-485-99dde766@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Hollister

I refer to your request dated 13 August 2012 under the Official Information Act 1982, in which you request information about sponsored vehicles used by New Zealand Police.

Question: Can you please list all companies for example car dealers, that

currently have donated vehicles either on temporary loan, long term loan or permanent sponsorship to the New Zealand Police and the make model and age of those vehicles as well as the function those

vehicles perform for the NZ Police.

Answer: New Zealand Police do not have temporary, long term or permanently

donated or sponsored vehicles in its fleet. The acceptance of such

vehicles is against New Zealand Police policy.

Yours sincerely

Maria McCoy

Fleet Procurement Manager